
 

 

Hi Folks, 

 

Well it’s the end of another term. It’s has flown by super fast. 

The children have been working really hard and there has been 

lots going on in such a short time.  

 

The school is looking really bright with our beautifully decorated 

Easter tree and our newly drawn and painted Stations of the 

Cross images which will be hung up around school. We have so 

many talented children in school!  

 

The holidays will be a busy time for year 2 and year 6 who have 

lots of homework to help them prepare for their SAT’s in the 

summer term. Hopefully the weather will become more Spring 

like and everyone can get outside and enjoy some fresh air.  

 

Wishing you a peaceful Easter and see you in two weeks. 

 

Miss Shryane - Deputy Head Teacher 
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Safeguarding 

What Makes a Safe Place to Play? 

 

Staying safe outside of school 

and when you are playing is very 

important. You take part in 

lessons about staying safe inside 

and outside of school - can you 

answer these questions about 

safe places to play? 

 

 Who can help keep you safe? 

 What makes a safe place safe?  

 Can you name three safe places to play? 

 What makes a dangerous place unsafe? 

 Can you name three dangerous places to play? 

 

Year 6 Remember! 
 

 Ask your parents if it’s OK before you go out 

to play. 

 Make sure you tell your parents: where you 

are going to play, 

 who will be with you and what you are going 

to do. 

 Know how you are going to get there and 

home again! 

 

For more information regarding safe and unsafe 

places to play please visit the School Beat Website. 

 

www.schoolbeat.org/en/pupils/age/5-7/Playing-Safe/ 

 Thank you to all  

parents that attended  

a workshop this week.  

We hope you learnt lots 

and enjoyed them. 

 
Well Done to  

the children who  

earnt a place on our  

Cosmic Cards Trip  

to Star City 

 
Stations of the Cross painted and presented by pupils in our Easter assembly. 

https://www.schoolbeat.org/en/pupils/age/5-7/Playing-Safe/
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